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Welcome to the second edition of
the All Wales Adult Cystic Fibrosis

Service newsletter for young people. BAGK TU SCHUUL .
VISIT UUR NEW WEBPAGE Having CF can mean extra challenges and

costs to studying at college or university,
but the Joseph Levy Education Fund can
provide financial support to help you
achieve your educational goals. You can
apply for a a grant to help with some of
the costs such as course fees and
educational resources. The next deadline
for applications is 30 November 2022. |If
you would like some support with this

APPLY please get in touch. You can also find more
HERE support at ‘Student Finance Wales and
Turn2Us.
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https://www.studentfinancewales.co.uk/undergraduate-finance/full-time/welsh-student/what-s-available/disabled-students-allowance/
https://www.turn2us.org.uk/Benefit-guides/Full-time-students-and-benefits/Full-time-students-and-other-benefits
https://www.cysticfibrosis.org.uk/the-work-we-do/support-available/financial-support/grants/joseph-levy-education-fund
https://cavuhb.nhs.wales/our-services/all-wales-adult-cystic-fibrosis-centre/
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Nebuliser Hygiene in
Cystic Fibrosis

Keeping your nebuliser clean and sterile is important to help the device
work optimally and prevent (re)infection of the lungs. These evidence
based guidelines will help keep you and your nebuliser happy and
healthy.
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Guidance taken from: Nebuliser hygiene in cystic fibrosis: evidence-based recommendations
Bell et al. 2020

? QUESTION TIME

In every newsletter the CF Team will answer
guestions asked by young people:

Will | see the same people at my clinic
appointments?

The adult team have many doctors, nurses,
physios, dieticians, psychologists, a social worker
and a youth worker so you won't always see the
same people.

YOUTH SUPPORT

This year's Youth Mental Health Day will
take place on the 19th September 2022 and
will focus on the importance of building
and maintaining meaningful connections
and relationships. We know that living

INTERESTED IN MEETING OTHERS WITHCF? o1icr, ‘o con b tough and can tigger <

range of feelings so connecting with
friends might be one way you can support
your mental health.

SCAN ME TO JOIN!
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https://stem4.org.uk/youthmentalhealthday/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uChWuyjjgkCoVkM8ntyPrgBWXhISaZVOnJNCL_xtsQZUQUVCWTRMMjdCVUFNWktHUjdIUUJHTEU2Uy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uChWuyjjgkCoVkM8ntyPrgBWXhISaZVOnJNCL_xtsQZUM1dTWVJLSEE2RlBMWlVKSjZJSlEyWko1UC4u

